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Mail-in voting is the only fully inclusive way to vote. It allows ALL people in our state 

to have access to voting. Elderly people, mothers, people with disabilities, people 

with jobs, people who work long hours, people who lack transportation, etc. Mail-in 

voting also makes it EASY to vote. It removes barriers for people to vote. 

Additionally, it gives you TIME to research what you are voting for. This is one of the 

best things in our state. If it was taken away, I believe that it would have a big 

negative impact on the voters in our start.  


